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Spring Term 1 2021


Year 3 / 4


Ruthless Rotten Romans!








In Maths this term, we will start by looking at Roman numerals.





Next, we will revise the four rules of number – addition, subtraction, multiplication and division.





We will then move onto measurement, looking at length, conversions, area and perimeter.








In English, we will be imagining we are Roman soldiers and describing what it was like on the battlefields. We will also be testing our instructional writing skills, as we find out about some revolting Roman recipes!


We will continue our weekly grammar lessons and try to implement those skills into our writing.





Maths





English





Science





In the middle of this half term, the whole school are having a Science Week, during which our normal timetable will be taken over by all things Science. We will be focussing our work on the book 'Here We Are' by Oliver Jeffers.





Topic: History





In School, our learning journey will begin with the Roman Invasion of Britain and the expansion of the Empire. We will learn of British resistance through Queen Boudicca’s resolute fight against the Romans! There will be comparisons made between the Celts and the Romans as we explore how each culture differed.  





As we journey through time, we will come to recognise the legacy of the Roman occupation and explore entertainment and gladiators.  To round off the half term, we will be holding a Roman themed dress up day when the children and staff will come to school dressed as Romans and take part in a right Roman banquet!  








This term, our outdoor PE focus will be multi skills. Please remember warm clothing as part of your child’s PE kit as we will try to go outdoors when we can.





PE





In French, we will explore numbers, greetings and family life.





Modern Foreign Languages 





Art / Design





We will design and make our own Roman shields. 





Computing





In Computing, we will look at the programme Scratch.





This term we will be exploring The Kingdom of God.
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